State of California
CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD, LOS ANGELES REGION
ORDER No. R4-2005-0039
RESCINDING WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS
FOR
DISCHARGES IN THE LOS ANGELES REGION

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region, finds:

1. This Regional Board adopted waste discharge requirement for discharges to groundwater for Discharger
listed below.

2. This discharger has completed the pilot test as permitted in the waste discharge requirements to
groundwater.

3. Therefore, the following waste discharge requirement permit is no longer necessary and should be
rescinded.

4. The following order is hereby rescinded, except for enforcement purposes.

5. The rescission of waste discharge requirements is exempt from the provisions of Chapter 3

(commencing with Section 21100), Division 13, Public Resources Code, in accordance with Water
Code Section 13389.

The Regional Board has notified the Discharger and interested agencies and persons of its intent to consider
rescission of the following waste discharge requirement and has provided them with an opportunity to submit

their written views and recommendations.

The Regional Board, in a public hearing, heard and considered all comments and testimony pertinent to the
matter.

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the following waste discharge requirement permit be rescinded:

Order No.
Discharger (Adoption Date) Reason for Rescission
Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation, Former Newbury 01-136 Pilot Study has

Park Facility, 1515 Rancho Conejo Boulevard, Newbury Park (September 19, 2001)  completed.
(File No. 94-18)

The Executive Officer of this Regional Board, is authorized, and he is hereby directed, to certify and submit
copies of this Order to the Discharger, and to such individuals and governmental agencies as may have needed
therefor, or may request same.

I, Jonathan Bishop, Executive Officer, do certify that the foregoing is a full, true, and correct copy of an Order
adopted by the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region on June 2, 2005.

Jonathan Bishop
Executive Officer



